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To: District Fiscal Directors

From: Jason Vann and Kolvira Chheng, District Business Advisors

Re: OPTIONAL 2011-12 P-1 Data Collection due November 28, 2011

Attached is the OPTIONAL 2011-12 P-1 Revenue Limit Data Collection form for you to complete, if you wish.
District Business and Advisory Services (DBAS) will submit the data collection information to the California
Department of Education (CDE) on November 30, 2011. The CDE will use the submitted data to calculate
your updated revenue limit funding for 2011-12. If you decide to complete, sign and return the data
collection form to your District Business Advisor (Advisor), please do so on or before November 28, 2011.
Upon receipt of your completed data collection worksheet, we will prepare your 2011-12 P-1 revenue limit
calculation and will send these completed calculations to you as soon as possible.

As noted above, this is an OPTIONAL request. If there are no changes from your 2011-12 First Interim Data
Collection, we will use the information supplied at that time to complete the P-1 revenue limit submission to

the CDE.

Should you have any questions concerning these forms, please contact your Advisor:

Ann Redd-Oyedele (408-453-6593) Ann _Redd@sccoe.org
Jason Vann (408-453-6576) Jason Vann@sccoe.org
Jenina Salcedo (408-453-6594) Jenina Salcedo@sccoe.org
Kolvira Chheng (408-453-6510) Kolvira Chheng@sccoe.org

FYI — Santa Clara County Office of Education (SCCOE) filed the P-1 property tax report (J-29) with the CDE on
November 15, 2011. You should have already received a copy of the report filed for your district; however, if
you have not received your information, contact your Advisor.

Please note, for districts that receive tax from Santa Cruz County, Santa Cruz County Office of Education
reports Santa Cruz tax directly to CDE for P-1 and P-2; therefore, Santa Cruz tax is not reflected in the J-29
report submitted by SCCOE for P-1 and P-2. SCCOE only reports Santa Cruz tax at P-Annual. To obtain
amounts for Santa Cruz tax, please contact your Advisor.

Please share this information as deemed appropriate.

County Board of Education: Leon F. Beauchman, Michael Chang, Joseph Di Salve, Juliz Hover-Smeet, Grace H. Mah, Craig Mann, Anna Song
1290 Ridder Park Drive. San lose, CA 95131-2304 (408) 453-6500 www.scooe.org

A Champion for Children, Schools and Community



